
On BITSian Day ...
Dear BITSians,

Across the globe, you all would be celebrating BITSian Day on 3rd August – a day to recapitulate golden memories and move forward for

personal and professional growth and continued growth and success of the alma mater. BITSians once again during the year have

excelled and have left their footprints in the global economy across various domains – be it in boardrooms of the corporate world,

entrepreneurship, research, academia or community service. We adore our well-knit family in which members nurture, support and

love each other.

This year our innovative contributions in the field of higher education have been acknowledged by MHRD, Government of India who

has conferred the status of Institute of Eminence on BITS Pilani being one in a select group of six institutions. We are thrilled to be

recognised for our excellence in education, and inspired by the responsibility that this imparts on us. The success of our students is at

the forefront of everything that we do, and this national recognition is a reaffirmation of the trust that our nation has in our ability to

create and mentor some of the best industry professionals, entrepreneurs, and researchers.

Let us take a solemn pledge on this very day as proud alumni of this temple of learning that we shall extend determined support

proactively and promptly in propelling our almamater to reach greater heights.

Wishing all BITSians the very best in their pursuits for excellence.

To greater things to come.

Souvik Bhattacharyya

Vice Chancellor, BITS Pilani



"Celebrating BITSian Spirit to Conquer - BITSian Day 3rd August 2018

Dear BITSians,

Let us come together and join hands to celebrate BITSian spirit of success across the globe.
Let us remember, rejoice and relive everlasting and golden memories of our learning at
different campuses of BITS Pilani.

It is a matter of great pride for all of us that MHRD, Government of India has
identified BITS Pilani as one of the six “Institutes of Eminence” in India which has been a
recognition for the collective efforts of all concerned and has posed a greater challenge to
work together for achieving "Leadership through Excellence".

Let us come together to contribute back to Alma Mater in whatever way possible for
taking BITS Pilani to greater heights.

Wishing the Very Best on BITSian Day.

Arya Kumar
Dean Alumni Relations                                                                 


